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Communities also suggests that there may be scope to develop technology for seniors that
is similar to 'net nannies' for young people. This may limit potentially harmful content, and
thus reduce exposure to scams.

The Office of the Public Advocate believes that from a legal perspective, there may be a
need to examine how misrepresentation on the Internet is covered by identity fraud.

Recommendations
In summary, the following measures may be most effective in increasing cybersafety and
participation of senior Australians in the online environment:

• Enhancements to the StaySmartOnline website to improve accessibility and user­
friendliness, via graphical step-by-step instructions and introducing the ability to
report offences

• More promotion / education of advantages and disadvantages related to technology
• Targeted training for seniors that also emphasises the benefits of the Internet, as

well as the risks
• A dedicated free support helpline
• Financial assistance to ameliorate training, hardware, software and support costs
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